
Holland Oil Site, East 14th Street, San Leandro

From:                              Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent:                               Tuesday, September 16, 2008 3:35 PM
To:                                   'Glenn Reiss'
Subject:                          RE: Holland Oil Site, East 14th Street, San Leandro

 
Glenn,
 
In response to your phone call inquiry, technical comment 1 in my letter of 9/16/2008 applied to shallow 
soil borings B-9 and B-10 rather than the proposed deeper borings for grab groundwater sampling.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 

From: Glenn Reiss [mailto:greiss@ninyoandmoore.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 16, 2008 3:12 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: Holland Oil Site, East 14th Street, San Leandro
 

Jerry, 

I called you today to discuss the Holland Oil Site Assessment but left the wrong phone number on your voice mail. At your 
convenience, please give me a call at the number listed below. Thanks,

Glenn Reiss 
Project Environmental Geologist 
Ninyo & Moore 
Geotechnical & Environmental Sciences Consultants  
1956 Webster Street, Suite 400 
Oakland, California  94612 
(510) 633-5640 (x5232) 
(510) 633-5646 (Fax) 
greiss@ninyoandmoore.com 
 
Experience  ·  Quality  ·  Commitment 
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